
 
CAP and TJC Considerations for Risk-Based QC Practices 

and Preparation Tips for POC Testing Programs 
 

The Critical and Point-of-Care Testing Division is excited to host its 12th Annual Point-of-Care 
(POC) Coordinators Forum in Chicago, IL on Thursday July 31st, 2014.   
 
The POC Coordinators Forum is an educational event and this year’s program will highlight 
current accreditation organization efforts and updates related to POC testing quality control 
practices based on risk management principles.  Emerging strategies in POC testing for 
utilizing risk assessment findings in the development of quality control and quality assessment 
plans will be discussed by a panel of experienced POC Coordinators. 
 
Speakers: 

 

 Jean Ball, MBA, MT(HHS), MLT(ASCP) 
Inspections Team Lead, College of American Pathologists 
 

 Stacy Olea, MBA, MT(ASCP), FACHE 
Field Director, The Joint Commission 
 

 Panel of experienced Point-of-Care Coordinators 
 
Registration fee: $20 / person 

Questions about risk-based 
QC practices? 

 
Mark your calendar: 

12th Annual AACC CPOCT Forum 
7:30 – 10:00 AM 

July 31, 2014 
 


